

# ULY 2018





#### **Attendance**

Our whole school attendance is currently 95.42% We monitor attendance carefully and the classes are very close this year with attendances ranging from 93.87% - 96.31%

Mr Harries will buy ice creams on the last day for the class with the highest attendance for the year. Lets have a final push and make every day count!

### Parent meeting

Mr Harries would like to invite all parents to an information evening relating to the class structure for September. The meeting will take place on Wednesday 11th July at 3.30pm.

Please come along, there will be an opportunity to ask questions.

## **SUMMER FETE**

The Friends of Stepaside School are holding a summer **Fete** on Wednesday 18th July 3pm School Field Rides, Games, Refreshments

£5 a table if you would like to run a stall Any help will be gratefully received

#### **CLUBS**

After school clubs have finished for the Summer We will re -start in September

Year 6 URDD Cardiff trip Pupils will leaves school at 9.30am on the 11th and will be back at around 3pm on the 13th

#### **CLOTHING BANK**

We have fought hard to get our clothing bank back and it is now in the school car park. Please tell your friends and family about it. It provides a valuable and constant income for the friends of the school.



Please help us raise much needed funds by donating any unwanted clothes and shoes.

#### **Diary Dates**

#### **JULY**

6th Year 6 Full transition day to Greenhill (on the buses!)

11th-13th Year 6 Cardiff Residential 11th Parent Information Meeting regarding class structure for September 3.30pm 12th Silent World 13th Year 2 and 3 swimming 16th Reception Trip to Folly Farm 17th Nursery to Shire Horse Centre—No Playgroup 17th Year 6 Presentation evening and Disco 18th SUMMER FETE 19th Wiwer and Draenog Morfa **Bay Trip** 19th Year 6 Train Safety talk 20th Last Day of Term

#### **September**

**Monday 3rd INSET DAY PUPILS** BACK TO SCHOOL **TUESDAY 4th SEPTEMBER** 

Thanks for your help A great big thank you to those parents that helped with the school grounds tidy up on Tuesday. Thanks to Mrs Chandler-Hall for organising it. We really appreciate your time, effort and support.